
October 3. 2025

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We want to make you aware of a situation that was reported today. A 
suspicious vehicle was observed near the school grounds. Out of an 
abundance of caution, we contacted the RCMP. They are conducting 
an investigation into the matter.

Please know that the safety and well-being of our students is our 
highest priority. Our staff is providing extra supervision during recess 
and outdoor activities today. We will follow all safety protocols.

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please do not 
hesitate to reach out to the school. We are grateful for your continued 
support in keeping our students safe.

Sincerely,
Mrs. Jocelyn Pennock
Principal
Delburne School 
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Mission Statement:
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